Daniel M. Finley John C. Toshner
County Executive ' Director

Vaukesha
COUNTY

DEPARTMENT OF
PARKS AND LAND USE

September 26, 1997

Keith Hitzke

President

Northshore Environmental Construction, Inc.
N117 W18493 Fulton Drive

Germantown, W1 53022

RE: Waukesha County Main Highway Shop Cistern Removal Project

Dear Keith:

I wanted to take this opportunity to reaffirm what I told you last Friday in our conversation regarding the
above-mentioned project. I feel that your firm and particularly the crew you assigned to this project put forth
an outstanding effort to make sure that we met our project goals and timetable. I was impressed from the
beginning with the professionalism and positive attitude you and your employees brought to the task. Your
crew members were responsive to questions and direction. They used their time and equipment efficiently
and were flexible when on-site conditions changed. Under challenging time, coordination, and site constraints
you all performed admirably.

I would not hesitate to recommend your firm for work in the future.
Sincerely,
leetis . s amn—

Leslie W. Williams, RHSP, CHMM
Hazardous Materials Coordinator

Cc: George A. Morris, Manager, Environmental Health
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